
I am sorry that I could not attend the meeting today, because of 
a conflict. I just want you to be sure to know that the Anderson 
Mill Neighborhood wants to stay within one city district and we 
want all of Williamson County residents of Austin to be in the 
same city district. Please do not divide us. Also everyone in 
the Williamson County part of Austin is part of the Round Rock 
ISD community.  
 
 
  
Phil Denney, President 
Anderson Mill Neighborhood Association 
 
 


